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"Indigenous tribes and bands have been with the lands that we inhabit today 

throughout Oregon and the Northwest since time immemorial and continue to be a 

vibrant part of Oregon today. We would like to express our respect to the First 

Peoples of this land, the nine federally recognized tribes of Oregon: Burns Paiute 

Tribe, Confederated Tribes of Coos, Lower Umpqua & Siuslaw Indians, Confederated 

Tribes of Grand Ronde, Confederated Tribes of Siletz Indians, Confederated Tribes 

of the Umatilla Indian Reservation, Confederated Tribes of the Warm Springs 

Reservation, Coquille Indian Tribe, Cow Creek Band of the Umpqua Tribe of Indians, 

and The Klamath Tribes. It is important that we recognize and honor the ongoing 

legal and spiritual relationship between the land, plants, animals, and people 

indigenous to this place we now call Oregon. The interconnectedness of the people, 

the land, and the natural environment cannot be overstated; the health of one is 

necessary for the health of all. We recognize the pre-existing and continued 

sovereignty of the nine federally recognized tribes who have ties to this place and 

thank them for continuing to share their traditional ecological knowledge and 

perspective on how we might care for one another and the land, so it can take care of 

us. We commit to engaging in a respectful and 

successful partnership as stewards of these lands." 

 

From the Land Acknowledgment Guidance Document accessed on 3/5/23 from 

https://www.oregon.gov/oda/shared/Documents/Publications/Administration/LandAck

nowledgementGuidanceDocument.pdf 

 

If we stand true to our commitment, as stewards who care for the health of these 

lands, we must take action and support SB 85 and the proposed amendments.  


